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Good News at GES 

· Our AMAZING teachers and staff have guided our young learners and grown professionally in the midst of the most challenging school year ever! A huge thanks to the Bellevue Board of Education, Dr. Smith, Katrina Rechtin, Alison Teegarden and Tara Wittrock for your unwavering support.  Let’s celebrate the resilience and progress of our Grandview Tigers!! I’m so proud of how hard we have worked and the tremendous strides we have made. 

· The GES Summer learning program is progressing wonderfully! Thank you to the awesome 21st program staff and GES teachers for making summer learning fun! 

· We are excited to welcome Amanda Hyams-Lipps as our new GES Music teacher. Ms. Hyams-Lipps brings 9 years of teaching experience. We look forward to establishing an engaging Integrated Arts music curriculum for Grandview students. 

· We are continuing our Fruits and Vegetables program throughout the summer. Produce will be distributed weekly to students participating in the summer learning students. 

Summer Learning

· The following field trips are planned for our summer learning program:

· Friday, June 4th Ft. Thomas YMCA Pool (Group 1)
· Thursday, June 10th Red’s game 12:30 game-Parent event
· Friday, June 11th Ft. Thomas YMCA Pool (Group 2)
· Friday, June 18th Cincinnati Zoo
· Friday, June 25th Newport Aquarium







GESLeaders Philosophy
Our goal is to build intentional relationships, inspire passionate learners, provide personalized learning, identify leadership in self, staff and students and challenge our team to exceed expectations.
